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Many in the community, and I hope you, as a representatives of the community support our
Senior Center is an essential part of our community.  Sebastopol is made up of over 30%
people over the age of 60.  Can you help  show the Sebastopol community & City Council
how important the Senior Center is to the city of Sebastopol and surrounding areas? Their
cuts will have a detrimental impact on the essential services  provided to our senior
community. Please help support this vital service.
Edward Selby
 




